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Dear Parent,
Namaskar!

“Life doesn’t require that we be the best, only that we try our best.” —H. Jackson Brown Jr.

May Day honours and celebrates the accomplishments and contributions of labourers and workers.
May Day is observed every year on 1% May.

We celebrate Labour Day all around the world to recognize the efforts of millions of labours and
helpers. They make our work easy and work tirelessly to contribute a little to society. So, on this
day we thank all the workers around the world for their efforts and hard work.

It is a special day to appreciate and recognize their contribution to society as they are certainly
well-deserved.

It is very essential to sensitize our children for the work done untiringly by the helping staff to
maintain the hygiene and cleanliness in our surroundings. Keeping this in mind, we at Sparsh have
taken the initiative to make this day special for our helping staff.

The students of grades Pre-nursery to VIII are requested to donate the following grocery items in
school on 1 May 2023 to be presented to the helping staff. Kindly note that it is purely on a
voluntary basis.

List of items-

- Sugar pack- 1kg

- Pulses pack- 500 g
- Rice pack- 1 kg

- Flour pack- 1 kg

We need to encourage our children to appreciate the efforts of all our helping community whether
in school, home or our locality.
Let us together make this drive successful and efficient for our helpers.

Warm Regards
Sparsh Global School



